
“Attention To Orders!”
To the Classmates, Wives and Friends

of the distinguished
USMA Class of 1965

Regarding our 55th Reunion:

You should have already saved the date
April 23-26, 2020

The place is the 
Park Ridge Marriott

300 Brae Blvd,Park Ridge,NJ
201.307.0800 or 800.228.9290

This is to let you know that
HOTEL REGISTRATION 

WILL OPEN ON JUNE 1ST

Please see the attached letter with instructions on how to reserve your room.
Information on registering for the Golf Outing can be found there, as well.

We also include the “Preliminary Itinerary” for your planning information.

One more important “HEADS UP”.  AOG had told us that they do not plan to open our 
Reunion Registration until after the first of the year.  For our advanced planning purposes 
now, our expert webmaster, Chuck Nichols has kindly put together a survey that will help 

us have an idea of the number of attendees. Watch for it to come in your email soon!


